
4/14/2020 

e . ~ 

. 

No on Item 32. 20-0545 
3 messages 

Dan Dellinger <dandellinger@infostations.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 9:58 AM 

Dear Members of the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors - Please do not adopt Item 32. 20-0545 as you will only 
invite MASSIVE CIVIL DISOBEDIENCE to unconstitutional deprivations of civil rights. Such an ordinance would be no 
more legal then President Roosevelt's order locking up U.S. citizen's of Japanese descent into concentration camps!. .. 
especially in the widespread knowledge that the Chinese Corona Virus swept through our area last Fall before the 
unreliable news media and self-proclaimed health experts knew of this virus and began scaring people out of their ability 
to logically reason. Please get a grip on reality and admit to yourselves that we have been duped like the people in the 
UEmperor's New Cloths" fable , the Chinese Corona Virus is no more of a threat to us then a bad influenza virus. 

Thank you, 

Dan Dellinger 

(530) 644-5663 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 10:09 AM 
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, 
The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us> 

FYl#32 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its 
contents may contain confidential and/or privileged information. It is 
solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise 
permitted. Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is 
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or 
authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
[Quoted text hidden] 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
To: Dan Dellinger <dandellinger@infostations.com> 

Thank you . Appropriate public comment provided for upcoming agenda 
items will be added to the corresponding file. 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 10:09 AM 
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Fwd: April 14, 2020 - Item# 32 
1 message 

The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Kathy Witherow 
Assistant to Supervisor Brian K. Veerkamp 
District Three - El Dorado County 
530.621.5652 

---------- Forwarded message---------
From: Mv Dohnke <m.dohnke@yahoo.com> 
Date: Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 8:17 AM 
Subject: April 14, 2020 - Item # 32 
To: <bosthree@edcgov.us> 

~~ LL U>V\IWV18lvf- ft- 3 2 
Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: April 14, 2020 - Item# 32 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 8:34 AM 

Cc: <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosfour@edcgov.us>, <bosfive@edcgov.us> 

VOTE NO on Agenda Item #32 

This Item seems to have been added after we had read the original agenda for today. At first glance, we can't believe this 
has been submitted for the agenda. Who are we becoming? Because of COVID19 we are now to be policed and fined 
for not following protocols set forth by unelected agents? Please let's just "chill" and not use our current unfortunate 
condition to institute by fiat a radical proposal such as this. 

With great concern, 
Tom and Mary Dahnke 

Sent from my iPad 
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4.14.2020; Agenda Item 32, Proposed Ordinance 
1 message 

Kim Barbieri <alpine1iving4me@yahoo.com> 
Reply-To : "alpineliving4me@yahoo.com" <alpineliving4me@yahoo.com> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

I've never written the BOS. 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Apr 13, 2020 at 10:34 PM 

I am writing to voice my concern with the proposed $1000 fine for not following the quarantine. For every community 
member who feels extreme steps are needed to force neighbors to follow the order and comply, there is an equally 
important counter argument fighting for individual rights. As a moment in time, for every argument requiring masks be 
worn, there is a counter argument stating that masks can ger you sick faster. You can welcome more lawsuits making the 
case that local govt knows better and will decide for you under the guise of "common good" following the master 
narrative. Or you can press pause. What decision falls in line with the spirit of this county? Forced compliance? Turning 
neighbor on neighbor? Ugly force vs. understanding and empathy? Levying fines is a heavy hand stomping on freedoms 
and forcing compliance. History may be the only proof if either side landed on the right side. Until then, no argument is 
strong enough. 

Kim Barbieri 
Pollock Pines 
530 903-9403 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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Email 4/14/20; Agenda item 32, Proposed Ordinance 
1 message 

Sherrie Carhart <slowcar@comcast.net> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 12:13 AM 

Ordinances for health and safety of residents and visitors to El Dorado County are essential especially while Covid19 is 
active in our state. 
In El Dorado County about 2,500 people tested for Covid19 and just less than half were positive and remainder were 
negative, so that's about 2-3% of El Dorado County tested total. we have 192,000 residents. Just 189,600 left to get 
tested. (As of this date 4/13/20). Our Governor has told everyone to stay home. People not of this county, should stay 
home and not vacation at this time. It just makes common healthy sense. 
192,000 residents alone is a big population to manage. We need to get residents tested for either not infected, are 
infected or has antibodies or we need to continue to shelter in place. There is no cure and we're all in this together. Let's 
just do what's morality right. 

Sherrie Carhart 
Somerset 
916 606 0847 

IMPORTANT - If you want comment, act now, email EDC Board of Supervisors, Clerk of the Board at 
edc.cob@edcgov.us. Subject Line of Email: 4-14-2020; Agenda Item 32, Proposed Ordinance. 

Sent from my iPhone 


